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Jonathan still hasn’t submitted expenses for Singstrong, but has been given a
deadline, after which we will not reimburse him.

There has been no response to the SingString thank notes status. The Cure
Alzheimer’s tax number needs to be included on them.

Reimbursement requests must be turned in by May 30 so the books can be
closed.

IRS form 990s need done before new board gets seated.

There was a discussion options besides purchasing a baby grand piano.
Storage is critical and David is getting a quote for construction in the chorus
room.

If we would buy a piano, Rita wants a Yamaha. We would need three quotes.
There was a discussion about next year’s board. We are looking for the
named positions: SingStrong is covered, and Amanda has volunteered to do
uniforms again. We should as Susan S. if she were interested in leading
Broadway Night. Mark D, may also be available for a position. The plan is for
next year’s board to handle forms, and background items while events have
specific leads.

There was a motion made, seconded and approved to pay for bookkeeping
next ear. These needs to be cleared with Eileen and Pete.

Kevin will need help with the Spring Concert and setting up. Rita will get a
budget to hire techs and musicians.

Amy Shaw has the Senior Recital under control and the program is done.
Senior Gifts have been ordered.



